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Hello, I'd like to share my comments on Jo Beck's Bar.

I live in the apartments at 521 Grand Oak Trail and the bar has only really become a persistent
nuisance since the statewide lockdown ended. The main complaints; sometimes constant
extremely loud motorcycle noises, sustained, loud conversations outdoors past 11:00 PM, and
sustained loud music coming from cars.

There has been improvement over the last week, | value JoBeck's as a neighbor and am
hopeful they can continue to improve. | appreciate and understand it is hard to control
customers and that mistakes happen.

Jonathan
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